
 

Lee County Community Foundation announces 

new advisory board member 

For immediate release -- 6/1/16 

The Lee County Community Foundation announces Jasmine Lucas as a new advisory 

board member, according to Oliver Crawley, board president. 

Lucas is a Sanford resident and attorney at Wilson and Reives, PLLC. She received her 

J.D. from the Norman Adrian Wiggins School of Law at Campbell University and 

graduated cum laude from the University of North Carolina at Charlotte. She was 

treasurer of the Black Law Student Association and received an Order of Old Kivett 

Award. 

“We are thrilled to have Jasmine join the board,” Crawley said. “We are excited to have 

her energy and insight benefiting our work in the community.” 

Established in 1997, the Lee County Community Foundation is an affiliate of the North 

Carolina Community Foundation (NCCF).  In 2016, the board will be awarding over 

$4500 in local community grants. For further information, contact NCCF Regional 

Director Dawn Neighbors at dneighbors@nccommunityfoundation.org or (910) 292-

4437 or visit the NCCF website at nccommunityfoundation.org. 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $101 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $237 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 
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broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and 

community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels.  

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 

Cutline for photo 

Jasmine Lucas (left) and Oliver Crawley of the Lee County Community Foundation. 
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